

Member of the SABIS School Network



September 26, 2014

Dear Parent or Guardian:

You are receiving a second request for you to complete the **Household Information Survey**. This survey is used to qualify MMLA to continue to provide free breakfast and lunch to all students.

Please take a few moments and complete the form. The form will need to be returned with your student on or before, Friday October 3, 2014.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 517.485.5379.

Best-

Ellen Kent

Office Manager